Stephen O. Drenner direct dial: (512) 807-2901 sdrenner@drennergroup.com

Late Backup

Tav Hans 23=, 24

M Hu June

May 12, 2010

May 12, 2016

Mr. Greg Guernsey Director Planning and Development Review Department City of Austin 505 Barton Springs Road Austin, TX 78704

Via Electronic Delivery

Re: Boys & Girls Club (C14-2015-0086)

Dear Mr. Guernsey:

I write on behalf of the Boys & Girls Club of Austin. This letter shall confirm that no trail shall be built along the southern property line of the Legacy Club project.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

Stephen O. Drenner

Drenner Group

Heather Chaffin, Planning and Development Review Department (via electronic delivery) cc: Jerry Rusthoven, Planning and Development Review Department (via electronic delivery)

Ora Houston, Council Member District 1 (via electronic delivery)

Mark Kiester, Boys & Girls Club

Chuck Carroll, American Campus Communities